
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  LANELL ENDRES, INTERIM CITY ADMIN/FINANCE DIRECTOR  
 
SUBJECT:     CALL FOR PUBLIC HEARING-ABATEMENT FOR WINERY  
 
MEETING DATE: MARCH 6, 2018 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

The City Council reviewed the expansion proposal submitted by the Cannon River 
Winery on December 5, 2017.  The proposal of an approximately 19,040 square foot 
expansion included certain requests of the City such as tax abatement.  At the January 
16, 2018 City Council meeting, the Council passed a motion agreeing to propose a 12-
year property tax abatement.   
 
In order to move forward with the process, the Council is required to hold a public 
hearing. 
 
 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff is recommending the City Council call for a public hearing to be held on Tuesday, 
April 17, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. to consider the application from the Cannon River Winery for 
property tax abatement.   
 
 
 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

Staff respectfully requests a motion to call for a public hearing to be held on Tuesday, 
April 17, 2018 to take comments regarding the property tax abatement application from 
the Cannon River Winery. 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s): 
None 


